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24th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 

We are very excited to have the brilliant ‘Brothers McLeod’ visiting our Key Stage 2 pupils on 
Wednesday 16th October. 
 
The Brothers McLeod are BAFTA-winning director and illustrator Greg McLeod and writer and 
voice actor Myles McLeod, author and illustrator of the hilarious 'Knight Sir Louis' series. This 
event is expected to be very entertaining – an interactive mix of reading, drawing and 
creating, during which they will talk to pupils about their work and about their latest book 
'Knight Sir Louis and the Cauldron of Chaos'. 
 
“Get ready to laugh your socks off with this most recent Knight Sir Louis adventure! A 
powerful magical object has been rediscovered, the Cauldron of Chaos. A scheming witch finds 
the cursed pot and plans to make her fortune with it, even if it means the end of the Kingdom 
of Squirrel Helm. Who will rescue the land from the witch's dodgy deals? Knight Sir Louis, of 
course!” 

 
  
Copies of both this most recent book and the first book in the series, 'Knight Sir Louis and the 
Dreadful Damsel' will be available to purchase either in advance via our School Spider app or 
with cash on the day, at the discounted price of £6.50 each (rrp £7.99).  
 
Please note that there is no pressure to buy the book. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sarah Greenway (Reading and Parent Lead) 

Author Visit – Brothers McLeod 
 


